Beard, Patricia

From: Grace Bigcas <gracebigcas@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 27, 2014 8:06 PM

To: Beard, Patricia

Subject: Acknowledgment

Dear Ma'am,

Warm greetings from Talakag Bukidnon Philippines!

In behalf of BigHoop Charities | wish to thank you and Hastings Sunrise Rotary Club for your generous
donation of $2,000 to our swine project and purchase of generator. We are deeply grateful of your support
which would help us assist low-income families in the community of Talakag.

Thank you once again.

Sincerely,

Grace A. Bigcas

BigHoop Charitable Institution
Talakag Bukidnon

8708 Philippines



